
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KIS/MAR/21-22/001/17.03.2021 

 

KOTHARI INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, NOIDA 

SESSION: 2021-22; GRADE: 10 

 

Dear Parents & Students 

 
We at Kothari International School, would like to offer a very warm, personal welcome to our beloved 

students of Grade 10 to the academic session 2021-22. 
 
As we take on a new year of learning, we would like to offer you 100% confidence that your ward will be 

thoroughly taken care of in this new learning environment at school. Rest assured that the school is 
stringently adhering to all Govt. guidelines with reference to Covid protocol.  

 
You are requested to kindly take note of the following important details for Offline (at school) / 

Online (at home) classes: 

 

1. School Timings – 10:00 am to 01:30 pm  

2. Uniform – Complete Summer Uniform to be worn. Hair must be cut / neatly tied in accordance with 

school guidelines. 

Important points for offline classes: 

1. Must wear masks and carry personal sanitizers and water bottle.  

2. Entry/Exit: Gate No. 1 only. 

3. Self-walkers are expected to carry an application, from the parent, addressed to The Principal / Vice 

Principal, authorizing self-travel.  

 

Kindly make sure that you do not enter the school premise with fever, cough or cold. Inform your grade 
tutor immediately and stay at home. School authorities must be intimated in case any Covid cases within 
your immediate family arise. 

 
Important points for online classes: 

1.  Devices must be fully charged. Cameras must be switched on and microphones must be fully 
functional. Students are expected to attend classes in their uniforms. This is mandatory. 
Looking forward to seeing you all very soon. Once again, welcome!!  

 
The Time Table (Offline/Online) will be posted shortly. 

 
Warm Regards 
Neerja Chathly 

Vice Principal 
 

 


